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Attn: lawmakers of Ohio 

Re: House Bill 344 and Senate Bill 228 

Again, we as your constituents are asking you to please support the above bills to restrict the 

amount Ohio American Vaster can recoup from us as customers from a rate-case expense. 

As you may or may not know the OAWC rates and product quality have already limited the 

number of potential buyers and renters in our area. 

Please take time to support these bills so that we as OAW customers can get some financial relief. 

Soon most of the neighborhoods will be vacated. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

lack & Janet Brown 

3582 Karikal Dr 
Westerville OH 43081 

Blendon Township 
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